
USS Midwest, 

 

       Gentleman, i hope you all are doing well.  During this time I know we have more to worry about 

then membership.   As you can see we had minimal movement from our last report.  I do know as an 

organization we are all doing what we can to keep us moving in the right direction.  Our main purpose 

now is the well being of our members.  We should be reaching our to our members making sure all is 

well.  We must remember that some of our members may have lost their jobs or may have been 

furloughed.  Some are working from home and dealing with their children at home all day also.  I know 

our government has passed a bill to send out stimulus checks but they will only go so far.     

 

   Please stay well and if you need anything please don't hesitate to reach out. 

 

For God and Country, 

 

Juan R. Torres 

Membership Committeeman-Midwest 

2019-2020 


